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August 6, 1991

SR MORSS
R 2 LAKE SHORE ROAD
BOXFORD MA 01921

Dear S R Morss:

Thank you for your recent letter. Yes, we did in fact broadcast the
items mentioned on your reception report.

Enclosed is a program guide for you to check with your reception

report. If you spend some time listening to WVNE, you may find a
program that becomes your favorite. I encourage you to make WVNE
part of your regular radio listening.

Thank you again for your letter. We always enjoy getting letters
from listeners.

Sincerely,

Steve Tuzeneu ('TOO'ze-new)
Operations Manager
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